Sardar Patel University, Mandi (H.P.) g

(A State Government University)

Ref. No. : SPU-MANDICDC/2022- 3\ - |6 Date: 27/09/2022

Office Order

It is for the notice of all the Govt Degree Colleges/Institutions, Sanskrit
Colleges and Private Colleges located in five districts namely: Mandi, Kullu,
Chamba, Kangra and Lahaul & Spiti that Sardar Patel University, Mandi will not
entertain admissions to any UG & PG Courses beyond 28" September 2022. The
last date for admissions to various UG and PG Courses (concerning special
cases) in all the colleges and institutions affiliated to SPU, Mandi will remain
28" September 2022. All the admission related formalities including collection
of required fees from the students must be completed by 28" September, 2022.
All the Principals of Colleges/Heads of Institutions are directed to strictly comply
to the aforesaid instructions and not allow any fresh admissions in their
colleges/institutions after 28" September 2022.

Pro-Vice Ch or
SPU, Mandi

Copy to:
1) The Controller of Examinations, SPU, Mandi.
2) PS to Vice Chancellor, SPU, Mandi.
3) PS to Pro-Vice Chancellor, SPU, Mandi.
4) PS to Registrar, SPU, Mandi.

Pro-Vice Chancellor



